
Email (Redacted) from David Russell [Applicant] dated 23/09/15 
 
 
Dear Darren, 
 
The response from Transportation states that the existing passing place some 400m 
to the north west of the site is not a formal passing place and is unsurfaced. This is 
incorrect, the passing place is surfaced and has a proper council supplied sign.  If 
you need proof, I can supply photographs. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Russell 
 
 
 
Email (Redacted) from David Russell [Applicant] dated 25/09/15 
 

Hi Darren, 
 
The grounds for our appeal against the need for a passing place are based on the 
fact that a proper surfaced passing place already exists and the road is compltely 
straight negating the need for an extra passing place between the existing one and 
the junction. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Russell 
 
 


